
The CALD Executive Board cordially invites you to attend the  

CALD Annual Spring Meeting  

Friday, April 27, 2012, 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Loyola University Maryland – Columbia Campus 

Please join us for:  

Consortia:  

The Power of Partnerships and Sharing 
 

It is an interesting time in Maryland.  As we explore new directions for consortial initiatives in the state, 

let’s take a day to discover how exemplary consortia model new cooperative ways of doing business.  

The day will begin with a panel of experts representing four different state-wide consortia.  They will 

share with us how their consortia function and the new and innovative initiatives they are developing to 

take advantage of the power of partnerships and sharing.  Afternoon breakout groups will allow 

participants to discuss and begin planning projects together.  Panelists include:  

 Kathy Perry, VIVA Director 

 Merryll S. Penson, Executive Director for Library Services at GALILEO 

 Bruce Hulse, Director of Information Services at WRLC  

 Richard Palladino, President of the WALDO Executive Board and Director of Libraries at Iona 

College 

 

Brief Program Outline: 

9:00 – 9:55 Registration and continental breakfast 

10:00 – 3:00 Program, lunch with business meeting included, break-out groups and report back 

 
Location: Loyola University Maryland Graduate Center - Columbia Campus 

8890 McGaw Road, Columbia, MD 21045 (free parking) 

Directions: http://tinyurl.com/yspbxw 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Registration: CALD Members: $35.00 Non-members: $75.00  

Members (i.e. Directors or their designee) receive one registration at a cost of $35.00. Additional 

registrations from the same institution are $75.00. 

 

Name(s):__________________________________________________________________________  

 

Institution: _______________________ Number Attending: _______ Amount Enclosed: __________ 

 

Please specify any dietary restrictions: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Please return the completed registration form and payment by April 12th to:  

James Feagin, CALD Treasurer 

1039 The Terrace 

Hagerstown, MD 21742 

Checks should be made out to CALD.  Forms may be e-mailed to james.feagin@myactv.net 

http://www.vivalib.org/about/index.html
http://about.galileo.usg.edu/
http://www.wrlc.org/about/
http://www.waldolib.org/about.asp
http://tinyurl.com/yspbxw

